
 

Grant County EMA/DHS – “Training to Serve – Serving to Protect” 

Grant County Emergency Operations Center 

COVID-19 Response / Planning 

April 1, 2020 Daily Briefing 

0900 Daily Briefing; 

The Grant County Health Department has reported 9 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Grant County  

The Indiana State Department of Health (ISDH) has identified 2,565 total presumptive positive cases of COVID-19 

and 65 deaths and 14,375 tests in the state since Friday, March 6. 

The Indiana State Department of Health (ISDH) is closely monitoring the pandemic of the 2019 novel 

(new) coronavirus or COVID-19. ISDH is working with federal and local partners, including the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), to respond to this evolving public health situation. Locally the 

Grant County Health Department and Marion General Hospital are leading the efforts to stop the spread of 

the COVID-19 virus as well as take care of the people already affected by it.  The entire emergency 

response community together with many other public and private organizations is working tirelessly to plan 

for an event none of us have ever seen before.  Even with all of our best efforts and planning we cannot 

protect you from this virus, you have to protect yourself.  The good news is it is relatively easy to do.     

Stay away from each other!  

 
 

If you have health questions related to the COVID-19 virus MGH has a specific call number 

rather than calling the Emergency Department.  The number is 765-660-6999. 

Respectfully, 

 
 

Robert W. Jackson 
Director, Grant County EMA/DHS 
401 South Adams Street, Suite 601 
Marion, IN. 46953 
EOC: 765-651-2410     
E-mail: bjackson@grantcounty.net 

Grant County Emergency Management Agency 

401 S. Adams St 
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Marion, IN. 46953 
Office: 765-651-2410 
Fax: 765-668-4228 
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